
Geraldine, 

 

We would just like to say a massive thank you for all of your help over the past 3-4 

months whilst Maizie has been in your care.  As you know our circumstances were 

not the easiest and you were extremely flexible and helpful with working around out 

schedule and all of the visits/meetings Maizie had to be involved with. We do believe 

that you went above and beyond your job role with Maizie, especially with the 

arrangements for contact visits and all of the help and advice you gave us. 

 

 

I would most definitely recommend your services to any friend or family member.  

During Maizie’s time with you, she seemed to grow up a lot and settle in very quickly 

considering how many changes she had already gone through in such a short period 

of time.  Her speech and interaction, especially with other children improved and 

you were a great help with potty training.  Maizie loved to go to ‘school’ and would 

always talk about the activities she had taken part in throughout the day.  

 

Please feel free to put us down as a reference for any future applicants and thank 

you again for all of your help.  

 

Kind Regards, 

 

XXXXXXXXXXXXX 


